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EXHAUST NOTES 



Jimi House 

Brenda Ruder  

Greetings from the Secretary Desk  
Happy New Years !!! Hope you all had a great holiday season. I know it can be very busy but time with 
friends and family can comfort the soul. Thank you to all that were involved with the Christmas party, it 
was nicely done and appreciate the time that was dedicated to making it a success. As we get started on 
the new year the officers will be plugging away and getting things scheduled for 2024. We are 
continuously planning and making things fun for our chapter group, A lot of behind-the-scenes planning 
goes on. Unfortunately, we don't have that magical calendar where things just appear. So, stay tuned to 
upcoming events. If you are looking to get involved somehow in a position with the chapter, talk to your 
primary officers. We would like to hear from you and don't be shy cause there is a place for each one of 
you. That is what makes a chapter complete, and we all work together. Many of you may have heard or 
seen on GRHD social media page that AP is the General Manager for GRHD. Congratulations to AP and 
look forward to seeing what is in store for the dealership. Hope you will be able to join us for a ride in the 
upcoming riding season. GRHOG Chapter #3170 would like to thank Tim Crawford for all you did at the 
dealership and for the chapter. We wish you well in your new position. Don't be a stranger and hope you 
will still join us at events or just stopping out to the dealership. Just because it is winter and not riding 
doesn't mean that there are nothing going on. Check the calendar and social media for upcoming things. 
Chapter meeting is a good way to start getting plugged in and the Saturday morning breakfast at 
Hudsonville Grille. If you needed a New Years resolution this would be a great start. It does make time go 
a little quicker when you're active in the chapter. Next thing you know we are rolling out the motorcycles. 
Let's make 2024 a great year! !!!  

 

As we say goodbye to 2023 and begin the new year, I wish you a time of reflection of all the good thing you 
have. The new year reminds us of keeping our connections, savoring remembrances, and starting the future 
with hope. May each month of 2024 be overflowing with adventure and great memories. So looking forward 
to the new year with abundance and successful rides and activities. Your chapter officers will be working on 
the '24 calendar. Lot's of things happening including a regional rally, details will be coming soon. As soon as 
we get calendar worked out we will be posting it on our GRHOG.com website, so please be patient. Our next 
chapter meeting will be Jan. 20th, sign in 10:30, meeting starts 11:00 a.m. As we work things out there will 
surely be changes and updates, so watch for eblasts for that info. One  reminder we have 3 appointed officer 
positions to fill, Events, Awards/Merchandise, LOH, so think about volunteering to fill these positions, it's 
what makes this great GRHOG chapter. If you need any additional info on these please feel free to contact 
any of the Primary Officers.  

                                                                          THINK SPRING 



WELCOME TO 2024!! 

What that means is….your 2023 GRHOG membership cards have EXPIRED!!!   If you 
haven’t already done so, you can renew by: 

  

1.       Fill out and drop your completed form with a check (or cash) for $30.00 in the 
saddlebag at the GRH-D Dealership. 

2.       Mail your completed form with a check for $30.00 to:  GRHOG, Chapter 
#3170. PO Box #86, Hudsonville, MI 49426-0086 

3.       Attend a Chapter Meeting or event or a Dealership event and drop off your form 
with payment (cash or check) of $30.00. 

  

Please add your birthday month to get a “SHOUT-OUT” in our newsletter (just the 
month….please!) 

  

Please note, your cards are not immediately issued as they are received.  You can get 
your 2024 cards by attending the next Chapter Meeting or event.  

  

Log-in to the Calendar to see the events scheduled for 2024!!  We look forward to see-
ing you soon!! 

  

Tracy Woodard 

Membership Officer 

GRHOG #3170 

PO Box 86 

Hudsonville, MI 49426-0086 

(616) 890-9688Tracy. 

Tracy Woodard 



Dear G.R.H.O.G member, 
  
We are thrilled to announce that the newly launched Harley-Davidson Membership program is 
now active.  The new H-D Membership program, which has launched across the U.S., comes 
with exciting new benefits, including a set of new H-D community interaction features powered 
by the H-D app, exclusive to personalized Dealership and Brand content and the new H-D 
Rewards loyalty program. 
  
The program will consist of four main passes with tiered benefits: 

 H-D Membership (Free) 

 Access Pass ($29) 

 Riders Pass ($49) 
Enhanced H.O.G. program ($59) 
  
We hope you are as excited as we are to be part of this program and will continue receiving top
-notch service from us as your local trusted Harley-Davidson Dealership. 
  
In addition, I would like to send a big Thank You to the Chapter Members again for their 
volunteer help. 
 
Thanks, 
  
  
Jim Vendeville 
Fixed Operations Director 
Grand Rapids Harley-Davidson 

Jim Vendeville 

 

 





January GR HOG Birthdays 

STEVE JOHNSON 

BRIAN VANDERKLOK 

January GR HOG Schedule 

 

Chapter Breakfast  Every Saturday   Hudsonville Grille  8:30 AM   

GRHOG meeting   Saturday Jan 20   GRHD        

                       Sign in      10:30  AM 

                       Meeting starts  11:00 AM 

 



HOG Appointed Officers 

 

Chapter Manager      Sara Kinney      (616)896-0111 

skinney@grandrapidsharley.com 

Activities           Marshall Chase    (616)813-7254 

leadactivities@grhog.com 

Awards/Merchandise            

awards@grhog.com 

Editor            Aric Schwab      (734)368-2219 

editor@grhog.com 

Events                   

events@grhog.com 

Ladies of Harley             

loh@grhog.com 

Lead Road Captain /Safety  Mark Holbrook     (616)644-5575 

leadroadcaptain@grhog.com 

Membership         Tracy Woodard     (616)890-9688 

membership@grhog.com 

Photographer        Brenda Ruder     (269)804-1199 

photo1@grhog.com 

Webmaster          Martha Chase     (616)813-7253 

webmaster@grhog.com 

 


